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Facebook pictures of the week:

This week we consider: The week ahead . . .
Monday 11 March
British Science Week (until 17 March)
Chicago: Technical and Dress Rehearsals
10.15 - 10.45 KPMG talk (Lower & Upper Sixth)
Leaf Centre
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove to Upper Five
College Hall
19.00 - 20.00 Joint Higher Education Evening: Lower Sixth 
College Hall (LC & EC)

Tuesday 12 March
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Lower Five & Upper Five
College Hall
14.00 - 16.00 Du Putron Challenge: Lower Four
Beau Séjour
15.30 - 17.00 Year 7 Hockey Development tournament
Footes Lane
18.00 - 18.45 Ski Trip Briefing
College Hall

Wednesday 13 March
13.00 - 15.00 Chicago: Matinée Performance
The Princess Royal Centre for Performing Arts
15.45 - 17.00 Year 9 Island Hockey Tournament
Footes Lane
17.30 - 18.30 Life Drawing
Art 1
19.00 - 21.00 Chicago
The Princess Royal Centre for Performing Arts
19.45 - 21.15 Science Observatory Visit: Remove (B)

Thursday 14 March
10.30 - 10.50 de Sausmarez House Assembly: 
Remove - Upper Sixth
College Hall
11.00 - 11.30 Talk to Sixth Form re University of Caen
Leaf Centre
13.00 - 16.00 Higher Education Event for Lower Sixth
The Sixth Form Centre
15.45 - 17.00 Year 8 Island Hockey Tournament
Footes Lane
19.00 - 21.00 Chicago
The Princess Royal Centre for Performing Arts

Friday 15 March
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly:  Remove to Upper Four
Gym
10.30 - 10.50 CCF Presentation to Upper Five
College Hall
19.00 - 21.00 Chicago
The Princess Royal Centre for Performing Arts

Saturday 16 March
09.00 - 12.00 D&T Weekend Workshop: Upper Five
D&T Workshop

Sunday 17 March
09.00 - 12.00 D&T Weekend Workshop: Upper Five
D&T Workshop
10.00 - 14.00 Weekend Art sessions GCSE and A-level
Art Room 1  

 

View all letters and bulletins sent home

Each half term, students who have been nominated by their 
teachers for outstanding work or gained the 'red sash' meet with 
the principal for a discussion and a piece of cake.

The red sashes have been a distinctive feature of the College 
uniform for as long as anyone can remember, awarded for 
‘deportment’, with tales of girls having to walk the length of the 
gym with books balanced on their heads to prove they had good 
posture!

These days, we are far more interested in our students’ personal 
qualities and therefore the sash is awarded in recognition of 
services to the College.

Congratulations to everyone who received an award or 
certificate!

Out of our comfort zones

Lent Term 2024
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